
I am writing to ask for your support of the bill, SF 2266. 
 
My name is Jeff Kubas.  I live in Baxter MN.  I am a blind individual who uses script talk at my local 
pharmacy.  Script talk is an AP on my phone which will audibly read every detail to me about my 
medications that I get from the pharmacy.  I understand that this bill would require script talk to be 
available in every pharmacy in Minnesota.  This would be fantastic and it would certainly positively 
affect blind people in Minnesota. 
 
Thank you for considering to support this. 
 
Respectfully; 
 
Jeff Kubas 
 


